
In celebration of International Education Week 2017, 
Feed the Future Innovation Lab for Livestock Systems presents:

Expanding UF’s Horizons to Improve 
Nutrition in Asia and Africa

Join us for a panel and connect with one of 
UF’s largest and most global projects. 

Breakfast will be provided

A UF-based center with 22 research projects in 8 countries, the Feed the Future Innovation 
Lab for Livestock Systems operates one of the university’s largest agricultural grants. How 
can you connect with this premier center for international livestock and nutrition research 
and capacity building efforts? Meet some of the team leaders based at UF, and learn about 
the research that intends to improve the lives of the poor. 

Tuesday, November 14 - 8:30 a.m. to 10 a.m. 
UF International Center 

Room 145 (The Hub)
For more information, contact us:

livestock-lab@ufl.edu
352-294-1064

www.livestocklab.ifas.ufl.edu/


